









9 March 2018


Dear Parents/Carers

We are contacting you to ask permission for your child to be filmed in a short video for one of our past pupils, Eliza Galbraith.

Eliza moved to America last year and is finding it hard to settle into her new life.  She is always talking about her friends from Manor Green and really misses all the familiar faces.

One of her teachers is putting together a short DVD video to send to her and it would great if you would allow your child to participate. Please could you complete the slip below and return to Reception by Wednesday 14 March.

If you need any further information please contact Suzanne Wriggleworth, Dunbar Class HLTA by calling the main school number 01628 513800 or sending her a message. Her email address is suzanne.wriggleworth@manorgreenschool.co.uk

Regards


Patricia Morgan
Reception
Manor Green School
01628 513800
pat.morgan@manorgreenschool.co.uk

___________________________________________________________________

Please tick the relevant box and return to Reception by 14 March 2018.

Name of child:
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Class:

I give permission for my child to be filmed in a short video for 

Eliza Galbraith.  I understand that this will be solely for Eliza’s viewing        
and will not be posted on any social media.      


I do not give permission for my child to be filmed.      
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